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I am so grateful for the opportunity to be part of this exciting District.   

 

We have had our first District Meeting via Zoom.  Almost all our service positions 

are filled, with the exception of Public Outreach and AA Liaison.  Our next District 

Meeting will be in March. 

 

Many of our meetings are in a holding pattern due to COVID 19 restrictions.  One 

of our meetings has made the brave transition back to face to face, eight are 

either Zoom or conference call and two are not meeting at all.  Please consider 

yourself officially invited to join any of our meetings.  For more information follow 

this link to our website https://www.tallyalanon.org/meetings.html.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Katy M., DR District 1 

Nancy H., DISL District 1 

https://www.tallyalanon.org/meetings.html

